From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 2/03/2025 6:10:32 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
02/03/2025

MR Peter Strain
9 Laurie ST
Manly Vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Totally inappropriate. Traffic flow already congested on Kenneth Road and Roseberry St.





